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TOWN OF WINCHENDON


          
                                         Telephone (978) 297-3537
Planning Board

                                                                                                       

109 Front Street

Winchendon, Massachusetts  01475-1758


Town of Winchendon

Planning Board

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Winchendon Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 5, 2022 at 6:05pm to consider the request for a Special Permit for a reduced frontage lot.  Property is identified as Doyle Avenue, Winchendon Assessors Map 8 Parcel 6 owned by Asher Construction, LLC. Said property is located in the R80-Rural Residential District. Lot which the reduced frontage Special Permit is requested is just South of 35 Doyle Avenue, as identified as Map 8, Parcel 8 owned by Russell and Barbara Hughes. The hearing will be held in the 2nd Floor Auditorium of the Winchendon Town Hall, 109 Front Street.  Information is available in the Winchendon Planning and Development Office. All interested persons should plan to attend.  Alternative translation and accommodations are available by advance request by contacting the Planning & Development Department at least 3 days in advance.

BY:
Guy C. Corbosiero, Chair

Winchendon Planning Board
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